









Headteacher: Mr. S. Pearson

25th January 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our Arts learning, Year 4 will be going on a trip to Coventry on Tuesday 2nd April 2019. The children will be given the opportunity to visit Coventry Cathedral and The Herbert Art Gallery and Museum. They will be exploring a range of art, sketching some of the objects and architectural features, and will learn more about the history of the city.

This will be an exciting, busy day. In order to reach our destinations by 9.40 am, please can you make sure that your child is in school at 8:45 am ready for the coaches to depart at 9.00 am. The last activity in Coventry finishes at 2.45 pm and we hope to arrive back at school by 3.30 pm.

The cost of the trip is £10.95 per child to include all transport and entrance fees. **The deadline for payment is Thursday 28th March 2019** and we request that this is paid via our online payment system. Please note that if we do not receive enough contributions then the trip may not be able to go ahead.

Children should bring a packed lunch and drink in a labelled plastic bag which can be disposed of easily. Although the majority of the day will be spent indoors, there will times when children are walking outside, so a waterproof jacket should be worn over their school uniform.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Baker

Miss Sadler

Miss Westrup

L:\2018-2019 Letters\Coventry visit letter 2019 Year 4.docx